
 

 

Friday 18th November  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Exam Timetables and Mock Results 
 
Students sitting January Exams will receive their timetables next week. This information is also available 
to them on their student profile on the Edulink App. 
 
Next week is our ‘feedback week’ from the recent mock exams. Students will read their marked mocks in 
class and improve on any questions where they lost marks with the teachers’ support. Mock results will 
be published for parents and distributed during our Year 11 Parents Evening on Thursday 8th December 
and the Year 13 Parents Evening on Tuesday 13th December.  
 
 
Year 11 Intervention 
 
From next week Year 11 will be receiving a number of additional hours of intervention focused on the 
subjects where the most progress is needed. There are various initiatives including: 

 All Year 11 will be receiving additional maths and science on Wednesday afternoon 
 A small group of Year 11 will be mentored through our Start Academy with our learning mentor 

Ms Maeckel  
 Some subjects will be running short after school catch up for select students 
 Thursday’s AM registration will be 20 minutes of quick fire revision 

 
I would like to thank you for your ongoing support in helping students understand the importance of 
attending school every day and always completing homework. 
 
 
Student Newsletter 
 
We will be publishing our students newsletter ‘The Broadcast’ very soon. Students wishing to 
participate in this should see Ms Maeckel. Sessions will run on Friday’s weekly in 309 from 2:10-3:00pm 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 


